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Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act 
Health Insurance Marketplace
Employee Acknowledgement

As an employer covered under the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA), the State Accounting Office is attentive to provision of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (ACA). Included within the provisions of this act is the requirement that SAO provide all employees with written notification of the existence of the Health Insurance Marketplace and their rights in the Marketplace. 

Please sign and return this memorandum to be placed in your personnel file.
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]My signature below acknowledges that I have been given a copy of the New Health Insurance Marketplace Coverage Options and Your Health Coverage notice.
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